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Adult Day Program 

 

Upcoming 
Dates 

July 3 
Beardsley Zoo Trip 
Lunch Included 
 
July 4 
Independence Day 
No Program 

 

July 18 
Bluefish Game 
Lunch purchase optional 
 
July 25 
Mini Golf and lunch at  
Overton’s Seafood   

 

July 31st– Aug 4 
Center Closed  
 
Aug 7 
Center re-opens 

 

  

 

 

Vacation 
and Camp 
Schedules 
 

Please let us know if you have 
family vacation or camp plans 

so that we are able to plan staff 
coverage for the summer.  

 
Program note: 

The Center will be closed the 
week of July 31-August 4th.  

Go Fish 
 
Mr. Pat and Mr. Mike led our group of young men on 
an outdoor adventure at Gilbertie’s Farm in Easton. 
There is a pond located on the farm which is chock 
full fish. It was a sunny and cool day and best of all—
everyone caught a fish! 
The group was joined by John Murphy, a member of 
the Knights of Columbus from St. Rose of Lima and Sal Gilbertie’s grandson. Miss Yvonne 
took all the pictures and the day was topped off with a picnic lunch.   
 

 

 

 

Where in the world… 
 
 
This month 
was Jessie’s 
turn to travel 
to Orlando to 
the ‘happiest 
place on 
earth.’ Judging 
from this pic-
ture we would 
have to agree! 
 

It is walking and picnic season, 
so don’t forget to apply sun-
screen before you come to the  
Center in the morning! 
 
 

Welcome to our Program  
 
Join us in welcom-
ing Eve to our pro-
gram. She began on 
Friday and was 
hard at work bag-
ging and sorting the 
food from Panera 
that was headed to 

Merton House. Eve has been attending 
our program one day a week since the 
fall but is now with us fulltime.  

Our annual dinner was a huge success. Many 
thanks to all that attended or helped in any 
way. We are so grateful for the wonderful 
support that all of you provided. And it was 
terrific to have so many families from our 
adult program represented.  
 
The evening began with cocktails and appetiz-
ers under the tent giving people time to visit 
with friends and check out all the exciting 
silent and live auction items. This was the first 
year we used mobile bidding and everyone 
seemed to enjoy the fast pace of the bidding 
process. Music was provided by Keltic Kick 
(Patrick Ross’s dad, Bob and his band). Dinner 
buffet followed with a wide variety of south-
ern barbecue choices.  
 
Funds from the event will help support replac-
ing technology in the building and purchasing a 
wheel-chair accessible van. 
 

Thank you! 


